RCMP Detachment N

FORT ST JOHN

Construction Bulletin

The new Royal Canadian Mounted Police Detachment,
being constructed just north of the current detachment,
will house both municipal and provincial funded RCMP
units and support staff. The Net-Zero Ready, 3-storey
building will utilize BC-sourced Nail Laminated Timber,
and allows the City to showcase our commitment to
energy conservation and innovative building practices.

ARCHITECTURAL & STRUCTURAL SUPPORTS INSTALLED

Week of April 5, 2021 Update

Since the March 8, 2021 Update, the following activities
have occurred:

o Completed installation of mass timber panels and
structural steel

o Installation of temporary safety railings
¢ Delivery and installation of stairs

e Continued electrical and mechanical rough-in

activities
Work planned for the reporting next period  construction contracts awarded to date:
e Underground utilities construction activities to
resume Local contractors

e Masonry on cell-block building to begin
Non-local contractors

* Mobilization of geothermal contractor . . . .
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